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Words from our President - Clay Uselton

From the President
I think spring has arrived. We just need less of those winds and storms. We are having a membership meeting on Thursday,
April 7th at 6:00PM. I hope we can have good attendance. The board wants to discuss the greens and all of our options. After we
lay out all of the options and pros and cons, we want to know your opinion. It should be a good informative meeting. Please come.
Our course is starting to green up and we'll start seeing more activity at the club. If you're not part of a group yet, please join. We
have Tuesday night men's league, Lads n' Lassies on Wednesday evenings, Ladies Golf plays several days a week, and we have
multiple games on the weekends. All would love to have you be a part of it.
This is your club and what you put into it, is what you'll get out of it. The board is working hard to make Lakewood a place you'll
want to play golf and enjoy social activities. If you want to be on one of the committees, please see any of our board members.
We'd love for you to help.
See you at the club...Clay

Welcome New Members
John Casteel
Gary Brewer



Lakewood Golf Shop/Golf Committee
Kenny Saunders & Bryan Hall

St. Paddy’s Day Scramble
1st Place:Betty Hand, Brian McNabb,

Johnny McCormick, & Kenny Saunders
3rd Place: Trent McNabb, Josh Clarey,

Matt Layton & Hank Jordan
6th Place: Kathy & Mike Tierney,

John Lutz & Ian Kaiser
Closest to the Pin

#7 - Jerry Whitehurst
#18 Bob Sacheck

Upcoming Golf Events



Get Golf Ready “Fore” Women
The Get Golf Ready program is designed to
teach everything you’ll need to play golf in just
a few lessons.  Each session will focus on the
various skills you will use while playing golf.
Our PGA Pro will help you in a casual, fun, and
friendly setting.  In addition to learning the
basics, you will be guided onto the golf course
to put your skill into action in a stress-free,
pressure-free environment.  We look forward
to having you out to Lakewood GCC to learn
why this is the greatest game.

Sunday 4:00-5:30
April 24
May 1
May 15
Mary22
June 5

Call the pro shop at
931-455-8770 X4 to sign up.

House/Facilities - Jeff Biniek    Membership - Josh Clarey     Social - Trent McNabb



Finance -
Mike Melton



Pool & Tennis - Courtney Crowe

Hi Lakewood Friends,

Did you know that summer is only
144 days away?! It will be here

before you know it and I can hardly
wait!

With that being said, I’m looking
for people to join me in forming a
Pool/Tennis Court Committee. I
would love to have at least 6-8
people if possible. We will meet
once a month to discuss various

things pertaining to the pool and
tennis courts.

Please let me know if you're
interested. You can contact me at

ccrowe1116@yahoo.com.

Thanks and I look forward to seeing
everyone at the club!

Greens & Grounds
Dave Hamann & Tommy Dennis

The maintenance team is continuing with projects on the golf course:
- we're continuing with some strategic tree removal
- we've been cleaning up along the lake bank on holes 7 and 8
-we're moving along with the preparation of equipment
-we've removed the buckled concrete on 16 and will be replacing it with new very soon
- Aerification of the greens will be April 11-this will be a deep tine process using the Verti Drain and also
on April 13 using the Dry-Ject process. These are both necessary for our greens whether they are Bentgrass
or Bermuda

I look forward to seeing everyone at the membership meeting on April 7th to discuss the future of our golf
course at Lakewood.

Thanks for all you do   -    Dave Hamann



Lads & Lassies
Dan & Martha Merz You’re Invited!

Lads & Lassies Kickoff
4:30 Putt-Putt Contest

5:00 Social/Putting continues
6:00 burger bar/informational

meeting

Come and see what we’re all
about!

Grab a lad or lass and join us
weekly starting wednesday, April 20
Shotgun start 5:15 - 9 holes of golf

Stay for dinner and prizes!
Sign up in the pro shop or contact

martha merz 931-581-3576 or
marthamerz12@GMAIL.COM
NO LATER THAN 2:00 EACH

WEDNESDAY TO SIGN UP

Website Relaunch - If you haven’t seen our new updated website - check it out NOW

In mid-March there was an initiative to uplift and relaunch the Lakewood Golf and Country Club website.  The initiative
established a fully functional baseline with up-to-date content, buttons and links that work as expected, a complete member
roster and a formal process to keep the content current.  The next phase will depend on you and your feedback on how we can
make it more user friendly and a valued resource.  The most valuable member features are the Event Calendar, 19th Green Bar &
Grill Menu and the Members only section.  All found across the top of the Home page.  The Members only section provides
current and past account statements, a means to update website account information and provides a searchable member roster.
The link to the LGCC website is www.lakewoodgcc.com .  If you have logged in before then use the same username and password
that you have used in the past.  If you have not logged in previously then your username is your LGCC email address, i.e. the one
used to send you your LGCC monthly statement and your temporary password is your 4-digit account number plus two zeros.
Example:  account #9988 would result in password 998800.  We hope you will take a few minutes to familiarize yourself with
the website and provide feedback.  Please send an email to Kenny if you have any questions, recommendations, etc.

mailto:marthamerz12@GMAIL.COM
http://www.lakewoodgcc.com/


Lakewood Ladies Golf Association
Martha Merz/Betty Hand, Co-Chairs

We are ready for a great season!  The weather is starting to cooperate
and we are  looking forward to getting back out on the course!  Our

season begins with our annual Spring Fling (see announcement below)
on Tuesday, April 5.  We will then begin our regular season each

Tuesday and Friday beginning April 8.  Check in the ladies locker room
no later than 8:45 and we will draw and tee off at 9:00.  If you’re new

to Lakewood and are interested in joining us, please sign up to come to
our kickoff Spring Fling, or contact any member or our LLGA Board of

Directors, Martha Merz, Co-Chair
(931-581-3576/marthamerz12@gmail.com), Betty Hand, Co-Chair

(bjhand58@hotmail.com), Kathy Tierney, Secretary
(mimitee@att.net), or Deby Barnett, Treasurer

(debyann22@gmail.com).  Hope to see you soon!

Lakewood Ladies Golf Association
Spring Fling

Tuesday, April 5, 2022
8:30 Registration

9:00 Brunch
(9-18 Hole Scramble to follow)

Sign up for Brunch and Golf, or Just Brunch
Ladies Locker Room

Or contact
Martha Merz at 931-581-3576 or

marthamerz12@gmail.com
Deadline to sign up for Brunch - Monday, March 28

Please bring a check or cash to Registration for 2022

Dues $30 and Ringer (optional) $5

Tuesday,  June 2, 2022
Lakewood Ladies Diamond Invitational - 2 Lady Team Event

Sponsored by Woodard’s Diamond Showroom,
Russell Barnett Automotive Family  and L&H Distributing

mailto:marthamerz12@gmail.com
mailto:bjhand58@hotmail.com
mailto:mimitee@att.net
mailto:debyann22@gmail.com
mailto:marthamerz12@gmail.com


Restaurant & Bar
Cynthia Ramsey & Laura Passarello

Hello Spring,
March has been another successful and busy month at Lakewood!
➢Rotary celebrated their 100th year anniversary! WOW - Congrats
➢Many thanks to Cabana Wealth for hosting their seminar with us
➢Congratulations Brittany & William Spears on their Wedding
➢Tullahoma Chamber kicked off spring with their annual Classic Chamber Tournament
➢Thank you Bertha Bates for hosting your son’s retirement party with us - Congrats Jeff Morgan
➢Celebration of Life for Setsuko Phillips (Peanut). Many thanks to Jodi Riddle for letting Lakewood host this special day
for you.
Thank you to all our members for supporting us.
Please don't forget to get your reservations for the Easter Buffet!

Thank You,
Cynthia Ramsey

Big Bucks every Tuesday & Friday 7pm

Kids Eat Free every Tuesday 5pm - 8pm

Burger Night every Wednesday 5-8pm

New Hours and Spring Menu Coming Soon!


